
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: tdijak@hilliard.com [mailto:tdijak@hilliard.com]  
Sent: Thursday, April 26, 2007 9:54 AM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: Fee Disclosure on 401K's 
 
 
DOL, 
 
I am a broker/manager with Hilliard Lyon's in Midland Michigan.  We 
have been marketing 401K platforms to business owners and managers for 
the last 
3 years.  The state of fee disclosure among my peers is pitiful.  We 
market plans in the $1,000,000 to $10,000,000 range typically.  Often 
times we are competing against an insurance salesperson representing a 
variable annuity product or a bank trust department representing pooled 
funds.  I honestly believe that these salespeople have no idea what the 
fee structure of their product is.  Many of them represent the products 
as having "no fees and no loads".  In fact, their platforms are 
typically dripping with CDSC's, management fees, transactional costs 
and administrative fees.  The plans are structured so the participants 
absorb the costs and the plan sponsor never gets a bill. 
 
We often times represent the First Mercantile 401K platform and advise 
clients to hire a separate TPA and plan document instead of getting a 
"wrapped" plan.  We will get them quotes for the TPA and plan docs and 
fully disclose our fees.  Even though these fees can get monetized into 
the participants sub-account performance, I am not comfortable pitching 
the plan without disclosure.  We have even gone as far as to create a 
spreadsheet that discloses the fees of the other platforms they're 
considering.  This usually proves that our platform is competitive. 
 
We've had competitors look at these spreadsheets and call us liars.  
When we pull the plan prospectus and actually show the sponsor the 
costs of our competitors product, they cannot believe that there isn't 
a uniform disclosure.  They sometimes get upset with our competitors 
lack of knowledge and disclosure of fees.  The insurance industry is 
notorious for not disclosing the M&E expenses which typically range 
from 1-1.6% on plans of this size.  The banks usually only disclose 
their plan servicing fee but don't discuss their reimbursement 
threshold and management costs surrounding the sub accounts. 
 
I suggest you take a look at the First Mercantile platform and how 
their representatives disclose fees.  I personally think it should be 
the gold standard for all platform presentations.  Furthermore, if the 
sponsor elects to pass the costs through to the plan participant, the 
participant should be informed of their pro-rata cost of participation.  
I believe that not only the administrative and legal expenses should be 
disclosed but also the sub accounts management fee and transactional 
costs.  That's the only way to compare plans to each other. 
 
Please feel free to contact me regarding additional input. 
 
Tim Dijak 
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This message may contain an advertisement of a product or service and 
thus may constitute a commercial electronic mail message under US Law. 
Hilliard Lyons' postal address is 500 West Jefferson Street, 
Louisville, KY 40202. If you do not wish to receive any additional 
advertising or promotional messages from Hilliard Lyons at this e-mail 
address, click the following web link to unsubscribe: 
http://www.hilliard.com/donotemail/default.aspx  
 
Caution: Electronic Mail (e-mail) sent through the Internet may not be 
secure and could be intercepted by a third party. For your protection, 
avoid sending confidential or proprietary information, or identifying 
information such as account or social security numbers to others or us. 
Further, do not send time sensitive, action oriented messages such as 
orders to buy or sell securities, fund transfer instructions, check 
stop payments, etc., as it is our policy not to accept such items via 
e-mail. Hilliard Lyons reserves and intends to exercise the right to 
review e-mail communications. J.J.B. Hilliard, W.L. Lyons, Inc. is a 
member of the New York Stock Exchange, Inc. and the Securities Investor 
Protection Corporation. Investment products are not FDIC insured, may 
lose value, and carry no bank guarantee. 
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